
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is with a deep sense of shock and revulsion that as a school community we 

learned of the activities of Matthew Jolley. 

St Wilfrid’s parish assigned Matthew Jolley as our school priest in May 2017 until 

July 2018. During this time, he celebrated a number of school masses and visited 

school along with a lay member of the Church to talk to the children about becoming 

altar servers.  I would like to re-assure parents, that over this period of time, Matthew 

Jolley was never left alone with children; as a member of school staff was always 

present. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact either Mrs McGuffie 

(Headteacher) or Mrs Williams (Chair of Governors), who will endeavour to answer 

them for you. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs P McGuffie  Mrs S Williams 

Headteacher          Chair of Governors 


